
Good Afternoon, 
 
To secure the Heritage Medical Research Clinic and reduce the risk of accidental contamination, clinic 
access has been changed to 24/7 card access. 
 
All study staff located in the HMRC space will be able to access the clinic space at all times using their 
UNICARD. 
 
At those times when HMRC is expecting patients with a booked appointment, a screening station will be 
set up outside of HMRC.  Arriving patients and accompanying family members will be screened before 
being admitted to HMRC. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
 Sabine 
Sabine Moritz, M.Sc. (Biology), M.Sc. (Research & Evaluation Methods for HCP), CCRP 
Director, Clinical, Health Services and Population Health Research 
Health Sciences Center, Ground Floor, Room G370 
Office: (403) 220 8754, Cell:  (403) 975 1092 
 
 


